Town of Lee, NH
Town Center Vision Committee
Minutes of the Meeting on February 26, 2019

Town Center Vision Committee (TCVC) Members present: Bambi Miller, Pat Jenkins, Cord
Blomquist, Ben Genes, John Tappan, and Scott Bugbee

Members Absent: one

Others Present: Anne Tappan, Ruth Eifert, and Cary Brown

1.

2.

1.

8.

Chairman Bugbee called the meeting to order at 1:02pm.

The Committee discussed the remaining FAQ questions and answers to be published on
the web site and in the E-Crier. Cord Blomquist will make the appropriate changes to the
web site.

. -Mr. Bugbee will draft up an article using the two FAQs (dealing with construction types

and staff hiring) for the next E-Crier. A reminder for our last public presentation of the
Town Center Project will take place on Wednesday, March 6, 2019 at 7:00pm at the
Public Safety Complex.

. Mr. Blomquist will revised some of the language in the Town Center Project presentation

and send out a finalized version for the Committee review so there are no last minutes
changes before our next public presentation on March 6, 2019.

John Tappan and Scott Bugbee met with the Planning & Zoning staff, Town Clerk / Tax
Collector staff, and the Selectmen’s Office staff to review their areas and create some
designs for their proposed spaces that meet their needs. The meetings were very
productive and many issues were discussed. Mr. Tappan will start to develop some
workable scenarios with each of their spaces. More meetings are planned with these
groups to finalize their space configurations.

The Committee received some correspondence from various town residents regarding the
Town Center Project. One is in reference to the information sent out by the Library
Foundation and costs for the project. Mr. Tappan created a spreadsheet with the cost for
properties in the Town for the proposed costs per thousand for the project. This document
will be published on our web site. It will allow residents to see approximately what the
project will cost for their property for each of the next three years.

Meeting adjourned at 2:15pm

Our next scheduled meeting is: Tuesday, March 5, 2019.
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